
 

 
 
 
 

Subaru Makes Donation for Flood Relief in Japan’s Northern Kyushu Region 
 
 
Tokyo, July 24, 2017 – Subaru Corporation extends its deepest condolences to those affected by the severe 
flooding in Japan’s Northern Kyushu region. 
 
The company today announced a donation of 2 million yen to the Japanese Red Cross to support local relief 
efforts. 
 
Subaru sincerely wishes for the earliest possible recovery of the affected areas. 
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